Sud Academy Update

December 2011

Welcome to our final newsletter of 2011! The school year has finished at Sud Academy. The school closes for the month of December, while staff and students enjoy a much needed break before resuming again in January.

Veronica Achol, secondary student at Sud Academy:

She grew up in Kakuma Refugee Camp before moving to Nairobi a few years ago and enrolling at Sud Academy. This has been her final year of secondary level. Over the years, she has been headgirl at Sud Academy, and staff write that she shows great leadership potential. In an interview earlier this year, Veronica stated "I want to go back to Southern Sudan as soon as I'm done with high school, join university and help build the new country. I have been longing to go back and now that we have a new country I am excited to return and make a difference." We wish Veronica and the rest of her graduating classmates all the best as they graduate from Sud Academy and hopefully return to their Southern Sudan with opportunities to rebuild their homeland.



Staff and students at Sud
Academy would like to thank all
the donors for their support this
past year, and would like to
wish everyone
a Merry Christmas and
all of God's blessings for 2012!

Our partner in Nairobi is Christian Mission Aid. At time of writing this newsletter, we are awaiting their final expense report. Please check our website (note the new domain name) www.sudacademy.net in January 2012 for the pie graphs of Donations and Expenses.

Sud Academy exists under the registered charity Canadian Aid for Southern Sudan (BN 86394 8212 RR0001). Our partnering agency in Kenya is Christian Mission Aid (www.cmaid.org).

The mailing address for the group of volunteers in London that raises the funds for the school:

Sud Academy Advisory Committee
c/o Trisa Majak **E-mail:** trisahaak@gmail.com

c/o Trisa Majak 16 Monsarrat Cres. London, ON N5Y 4Y8

90

Website: www.sudacademy.net